
 

PRESS RELEASE – APRIL 2021 
 

The Austrian U17 Open # au17o will be held in Dornbirn between 4 and 6 June 2021. 

We got the green light from the competent authorities for this event, so preparations 

are well underway. In Austria, indoor events for up to 1500 people will be allowed as 

from 19 May. We are confident that the tournament will take place, although a little 

slimmed down. Registrations will close on 4 May 2021. 

 

There is a change regarding hotel accommodation: All tournament participants are 

requested to make reservation at the 4 Points Sheraton hotel located right next to the 

tournament hall (Dornbirn). incoming@au17open.at 

 

All tournament participants must show a Proof of Negative COVID-19 Test. The test 

should be done before travelling (cannot be older than 48 hours). This document will be 

shown and validated in the hotel lobby to guarantee safety during tournament. All 

regulations are being discussed by team managers in remote meetings. 

 

These are our contact email addresses for further questions: 

§ Mario Pinheiro-Böttiger (Tournament Director):  office@au17open.at  

§ Bernadette Sonnweber/Corina Längle (Service Managers)  service@au17open.at 

§ Emese Tollas (Referee)  referee@au17open.at  

 

Managers Meeting - Zoom Meeting, Tuesday 1st June – 6pm (CET) 
 

Thanks for your cooperation. 
We are looking forward to seeing you at the AUSTRIAN U17 OPEN. 

PLAY it – LOVE it 
We LIVE Badminton 

 
www.au17open.at #au17o #welivebadminton 

Instagram: austrainu17open 

fakebook: austrianU17open 

YouTube: Badminton Wolfurt / Austrian U17 TV 


